
Overlook Middle School raised $2,375 for Garden with Walk for Peace 

Thursday, June 13, 2013 

Each year the Overlook Middle School holds a walk to raise money for the Garden of Peace in memory of 
a beloved member of their community who was murdered. The children all attend or attended this school. 
This year over 470 students participated and raised an amazing amount of money- $2375! Thank you! 

Teacher Kim Cormier arranges for a busload of students to come and tour the Garden and to present the 
check.    

The rain waited patiently as Board Members Judit Vajda and Kyle Damon "had a sweet experience with 
the students.” In addition to describing our mission and conveying our thanks for their generosity, Jude 
and Kyle each shared some of their own personal connections to the Garden. 
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